
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

CENTER JOINT UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT
LOCAL CONTROL ACCOUNTING PLAN (LCAP)

&
PROPOSED BUDGET

Wednesday, June 7, 2017 at 6:00 p.m.

CJUSD Board Room, located at:
Wilson C. Riles Middle School - Room 503

4747 PFE Road
Roseville, CA 95747

Education Code (EC) Section 52062(b)(2) requires that the governing board hold a
public hearing on the LCAP and the proposed budget at a public meeting. The purpose
of this hearing is to set aside time to provide information to the public and to receive
public comment and input on the district’s LCAP and spending plans for the upcoming
year.


